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Dear Parents/ Carers,

T would like to take this opportunity to highlight all the wonderful events that have been enjoyed by our children and
supported by you.

Important ‘happenings’ -

April and May:

Year 4 pupils started drum lessons which will continue until July 2018 - we are planning a concert to share their talents.
Sport coaching - golf, tennis, dance, cricket, efc.

Sport coaching Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils.

'Hooks into Books' week.

Celebration assembly [17.05.2018].

After School Cricket coaching, Golf coaching and Dance.

Quadkids Athletics day [KS2].

KS2 Tennis coaching.

‘People who help us’ day - Police, Ambulance and Rescue Helicopter to visit school.

SMSC/ BV week - "It's great to be British!”

Future events June and July:

‘Hooks into Books' week.

Online/ Esafety week.

New Nursery children to visit school for a September start.

New Reception children to visit school for a September start.

Parents Open Evening [26 & 27.06.2018].

Y4 Tennis festival.

KS1 to visit 'The Centre for Life.’

Celebration assembly [20.06.2018].

Y1, 2, 3 and 4 Sports Morning [13.06.2018].

Early Years [Reception, morning and afternoon Nursery] Sports Morning [14.06.2018] - Nursery closed in the afternoon.
Y3 Leadership training for Playground Squad 2018/19.

Y4 transition week - more details when supplied by both middle schools [09 - 13.07.2018].
Whole school moving on morning/ meet your new teacher [2018/2019].

Summer Entertainment [afternoons 11 & 12.07.2018].

Y4 Leavers Assembly/ Concert [afternoon 19.07.2018].

Home reading: please remember to mark home-school diary when you read together at home. When a child has read 5
times at home they get a sticker for their bookmark and when the card is full they get a ‘'lucky dip' prize.

Father Phil has led several whole school assemblies helping us to further develop our knowledge and understanding about
festivals and special days.

Finally, can I remind you about all our out of school activities: morning club (8 to 8.50 am), Dancing, golf, tennis, cricket,
choir and after school club (3pm to 4pm). Please contact the school for more details.

Northumberland County Council have created a team of professionals to deal with any concerns you may have while in
the community; "Onecall” brings together adult social care, healthcare staff and children's services. Their aim is to help
early to stop any situations becoming serious. Their phone number is 01670 536 400.

Best wishes for a happy half term holiday.

Mr O Flitcroft
Headteacher
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